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From: Sherman Fuerniss 
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 9:11 AM
To: Van Gerpen, Patty; PUC-DOCKET FILINGS
Cc: Edwards, Kristen; Reiss, Amanda; Kearney, Darren; Thurber, Jon; bcanty@spower.com; Smith, Mollie; 

Agrimonti, Lisa; ralmond@dehs.com; Brunken, Tamara; sclayton@charlesmixcounty.org; 
auditor@gwtc.net; jenkinskd55@gmail.com; kepazour@hotmail.com; Bridget Duffus

Subject: [EXT] EL 18-026 filing

Ms. Patricia VanGerpen 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
599 E. Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 
 
Would you please file the following in Docket EL 18-026: 
 
      RE: Before the Public Utilities Commission of the State of South Dakota 
             In the Matter of the Application by Prevailing Wind Park, LLC 
             for a Permit of a Wind Energy Facility in Bon Homme County, 
             Charles Mix County and Hutchinson County, South Dakota,  
             for the Prevailing Wind Park Project 
             Docket EL 18-026 
 
   On 9 August, 2019 I made, by means of email, inquiry of PUC Staff concerning the when, where 
and how of the Public Utilities Commission's possible actions concerning the 6 August, 2019 
Prevailing Wind Park, LLC's request of the Public Utilities Commission to move turbine #8 more than 
250 feet. Due to the rather specious nature of the "reason" (having long ago learned the difference 
between a reason and an excuse) given for this request, it seemed incumbent upon the Commission 
to inquire more deeply into this matter. Upon being informed some days later that the matter would 
likely not be addressed on the agenda of the 21 August, 2019 PUC meeting but rather on the agenda 
of the 3 September, 2019 PUC meeting, I prepared to appear before the Commission at that time to 
convey concerns of forced participants of the Prevailing Winds power plant project concerning this 
request. 
   Apparently said inquiry may not have been perceived as sufficient cause for Staff to request "further 
review" (Condition 23, Final Order) of the requested "material change", as no small amount of activity 
has since taken place at the proposed new site. However, I do indeed intend to make my grievances 
against this proposed "material change" known before the Public Utilities Commission at the 3 
September, 2019 meeting. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sherman Fuerniss 

 
Delmont, So. Dak. 57330 
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